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Enrollment

FTE Trends
School Year FTE

2022/2023 450.50
2021/2022 495.00
2020/2021 668.51
2019/2020 318.65
2018/2019 244.00
2017/2018 234.62

PACE Outreach

PACE continues with in-person activities, focusing on quarterly activities for each learning
center. The KLC just finished their Robotics program this past November. The ALC is
hosting a workshop for parents with questions about work samples. The MLC will be
hosting a bowling event December 16.

PACE just had their advertising year-end summary meeting and began conversations for
the 23-24 advertising campaign. A proposal from Fine Point is forthcoming.

School Improvement

Teachers continue to work on completing  individual ACES training. Our principal will be
attending a virtual conference on RTI/MTSS in January, in line with our goal of supporting
student academic success through MTSS. PACE staff continue to meet monthly to review
school goals, further expand curriculum options, and develop ways to help our students
and families.
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